
Need Help with Your iPad or iPhone?
Join GDGC for a  

Senior Tech Workshop 

 	 GDGC and EAC Network invite local seniors to a FREE  
Senior Tech of Long Island event on Thursday, July 27th, 
2017 from 4:00- 5:00pm at our GDGC office in Melville. 

July 27, 2017 
4:00-5:00pm

GDGC Office 
225 Broadhollow Road  
Suite 200 
Melville, NY 11747

Bring your iPhone or iPad and learn how to perform functions like 
sending messages, video calling, and browsing the Internet. This small 
class will offer individual and personalized attention, making learning 
fun and helping seniors overcome their fear of technology. 

Light refreshments will be served. RSVP to Sarah Carpenter by calling 
631.390.5000 or email Sarah.Carpenter@genserlaw.com. 

Class size is limited. Sign up today! 


